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POLICY  

1.01 In recognition of the contribution which an emeritus member of the faculty has 

made and can continue to make to the Oklahoma State University, it is the policy of 

the University to make office, library, and/or laboratory space available to emeritus 

faculty members who continue their contracts with students and faculty, conduct 

research, or pursue professional activities that contribute to the progress of the 

University.  

1.02 Although it is recognized that space will not always be available for these 

purposes, it is the intent and spirit of this resolution that every reasonable effort be 

made to provide space in accordance with the above statement and insofar as space 

permits.  

PROCEDURE  

2.0l The dean or other appropriate administrator of the emeritus faculty will make the 

assignment of space after giving consideration to needs.  

Reference: Academic Council Minutes, December 11, 1965. 

Vice President for Academic Affairs, January 7, 1970.  

 

 


